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copies floating about than were actually produced!” 
appears to be based solely on the website statement 
that “Everyone agrees that 5 sheets of 25 stamps 
were thus punched, ... ” I visited the ASPPI site and, 
although I don’t read French, saw no evidence of 
any citations supporting (or refuting) this claim. This 
is, unfortunately, a common situation in philately. 
Opinion and speculation are passed along without 
any substantiating data until they become “fact”. For 
what it’s worth, the central spot on the copy of the 
red EIPA perfin shown on the ASPPI site appears to 
me to be slightly off-center to the left when the 
stamp is viewed from the face. 
 
I think, at the end of the day, the important thing for 
any purchaser of any collectible from any source to 
know is “caveat emptor” (“Let the buyer beware!”)  
Always use caution when buying stamps or covers.  
Articles such as that by Tauber and the online 
information provided by the ASPPI are of value 

because they make collectors aware of potential 
problem areas – but don’t take all that is said as fact 
unless corroborative data are provided. 
 
I don’t know whether the red EIPA perfin was 
originally legitimate (although I suspect it wasn’t) or 
whether more recent fakes have been created to 
further confuse collectors (it wouldn’t surprise me if 
they had, considering the published “value” of the 
stamp).  I do know that I am willing (and able) to 
pay perhaps $100, but not $2000, to have a copy in 
my collection.  This is a decision that each of us 
must make when contemplating a philatelic (or any 
other) purchase.  Whoever, eventually, buys my 
collection must make the same decision. 
 
Comments? Contact me: by mail - John H. Bloor, 
8727 East Kettle Place, Englewood, Colorado 
80112-2710; -e-mail - aerophil59@yahoo.com; 
phone - (720)-529-5942; or fax - (303)-771-7554. 

 

Bill Payment? 
Edited form a note from William Moore (#3011) 

 

 
 

Above is reproduced a cover recently purchased by 
William Moore at a garage sale. Although the cover 
is somewhat (seriously?) damaged, it tells a 
confusing story all its own. The cover, mailed from 
New Orleans, La. in June of 1956, has the return 
address of C. T. Carter, General Agent for the 

Chicago, Milwaukee, St. Paul & Pacific Railroad 
Company. It is franked witH the then current 3¢ 
purple Liberty stamp (Sc#1035) which is perfinned 
with the STP pattern, listed in the supplemental 
information part of the S section of the US Catalog 
AS pattern S287.5. While it is impossible to tell for 
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